
Coronavirus advice for Companies House
customers, employees and suppliers
Companies House has robust plans in place to maintain services for our
customers and protect the welfare of our employees during the Coronavirus
(COVID-19) outbreak.

New guidance for households with
possible COVID-19 infection
Next stage of COVID-19 public information campaign highlights guidance for
households with possible infection.

Bona Vacantia Referrals
Changes to the Bona Vacantia referral process

VMD switchboard service unavailable
The VMD switchboard is currently unavailable.

Government to strengthen reservoir
safety following Toddbrook reservoir
report
Reservoir owners and operators will be expected to apply a series of safety
recommendations following lessons learnt from Toddbrook incident
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